
 
 

 

 
 
 
26th March 2021 
 
 
 
Dear parent/carer, 
  
I’m sure that you’ll all be grateful that the letter is much shorter this week! As usual, we will 
end the term with a half day. However, we still need to stagger the exit of the students. So, 
the student leaving times on Thursday 1st April are as follows: 
  

Year End Time Gate 

7 11.55 Rectory Rd 

8 12.15 Browning Road 

9 11.45 Church Road 

10 12.05 Church Road 

11 11.55 Browning Road 

 
Due to expansion works, we will need to alter our school day in September. The expanded 
dining hall won’t be ready until March and there will be works in the playground. We are 
looking for feedback on our proposals which can be found on the next page.  Please send us 
feedback via the info@littleilford.org email address, putting New School Day in the subject 
line. 
 
Can you please ensure that any LIS library books your child has borrowed are returned to 
the school ASAP? We have sent out communications to students directly and let them know 
which books they need to return, but you can also find out which books by logging into their 
online library accounts via the school website. 
  
Finally, can I remind everyone that parents cannot bring items into school for the children, as 
this breaches our risk assessment. 
  
Kind regards, 
 
 
 
Ian Wilson 
Headteacher 

mailto:info@littleilford.org
https://www.littleilford.newham.sch.uk/parents-students-parents/students/library
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